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Flu vaccine available at all OCCHD clinic locations beginning Oct. 5  

(Oklahoma City, OK) OCCHD will provide flu vaccines to the public at no out-of-pocket cost at clinic 
locations across  Oklahoma County beginning Monday, Oct. 5. 
 
Flu vaccination is recommended each year for everyone six months of age and older. It is especially 
important for adults 65 years and older, those with chronic diseases or immunocompromised, children less 
than five years of age or children with neurological disease, pregnant women and healthcare workers. 

“If you’ve never had a flu shot before, this would be the year you want to get one,” said Lynnda Parker, 
operations manager of the Clinical Services Division at OCCHD. “We’re entering the flu season while 
COVID-19 is still circulating in our community, and receiving a flu vaccine is the first and most important 
step in protecting your family and yourself against possible severe complications from the flu”. 

Beginning October 5, OCCHD will offer the flu vaccine to the public, Monday through Friday, 8 
a.m. to 4 p.m. The vaccine is offered with no out of pocket costs, and to continue with COVID-19 
precautions, flu vaccine is by appointment only. 

Northeast Health Clinic
(Please park on back side of building)
2700 NE 63rd Street
Oklahoma City, OK 73111 
(405) 419-4200

West Health Clinic
4330 NW 10th Street
Oklahoma City, OK 73107 
(405) 419-4150
 
Southern Oaks Health Clinic
6728 S Hudson Ave,
Oklahoma City, OK 73139 
(405) 419-4119

About Oklahoma City-County Health Department 
Established in 1910, Oklahoma City-County Health Department (OCCHD) is committed to protecting health, promoting 
wellness, and preventing disease to ensure a healthy future for the Oklahoma County-area community. OCCHD was one 
of the first public health departments in the nation to receive accreditation by the Public Health Accreditation Board. For 
more information, please visit www.occhd.org.

By appointment only


